
Warming shelter now open 
Issued: Jan. 8, 2021 
 
Construction of the new warming shelter on the north side of the tracks at 
the Oak Park Avenue train station is complete, and the facility is now open 
for public use. The Village hired F.H. Paschen to construct the shelter, which 
also includes storage space for the Oak Park Avenue station and its vendor, 
Cavallini's 
 

 


